
 

SAVE THE  DATE!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 

BOOK YOUR FLIGHTS!! 
 

The Class of 1957 is planning to reunite and celebrate their 

 60th anniversary since graduating from United College. 
 

The proposed reunion will take place during  

The University of Winnipeg’s annual Homecoming Weekend; September 14-17.   

Details of the reunion events are still being worked out but will include: 

 

Thursday, September 14 Alumni Wine & Cheese Reception  

Saturday, September 16  Campus Tour and Class Luncheon  

Sunday, September 17 Alumni Pancake Breakfast 

   

There will also be several events taking place during the weekend to help celebrate  

The University of Winnipeg’s 50-year anniversary.  

 

Details of the reunion and other Homecoming events will be forthcoming 

by mail and e-mail including registration and hotel accommodations. 

 

If you would like to help out or just need further information, please contact: 

 

Steven Pataki – s.pataki@uwinnipeg.ca – (204) 988-7122 

 

http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/alumni/homecoming 
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